
Education -  Erasmus plus Project: the High School ”don Lorenzo Milani” on the road to 

Germany.  

Training for students and teachers of the High School ”don Lorenzo Milani” of Gragnano -  In 

March also students  from Poland and Slovenia in our town  
 

10
th

  November, 2017 
 

Groups of students and teachers from the High School ”don Lorenzo Milani” of Gragnano  

will shortly move to Germany, Poland and Slovenia. That is one of the points of the project 

agreement Erasmus Plus KA2, promoted by the High School ”don Lorenzo Milani” 

On 8
th

 November representatives from  Germany, Poland and Slovenia were welcomed to 

Gragnano in the presence of the Mayor Paolo Cimmino and  Sara Elefante, City Councillor 

for social policies. 
 

On 1
st
 December the group of our students and teachers is leaving for Germany for the first 

mobility whereas  in March, groups from Germany, Poland and Slovenia are coming to 

Gragnano, the European Capital of Pasta, for the second mobility.  

Other mobilities have been planned throughout next school year 2018/19 

  

The title of the project is Speak up, even if your voice shakes. 

During the stay students must put the foreign partner up at their place so as to improve their 

speaking skills and, at the same time, learn from each other. 

The cultural exchange, thus, will be actually mutually enriching. 

   
 

 


